
Job Opening for School Resource Officer 

Bells Police Department 

 

 

 

The Bells Police Department has an opening for a Certified Police Officer . The chosen officer will be 

assigned  to the Bells Elementary School, for position of School  Resource Officer (SRO).Two years 

experience as full time certified Police Officer is recommended. A School Resource Officer is  a highly 

visible, critical public safety individual and MUST be motivated and committed to excellence, 

professionalism and community service. We are seeking those who possess integrity, dedication, 

honesty, moral character and sound judgment. The SRO is responsible for building relationships with 

students, teachers, administration and parents.  For more information please contact Chief Roger 

Jenkins at 731-663-3131. Address is 12984 Hwy 79 Bells ,Tennessee 38006. 

 


